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26th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Due to the weather conditions this evening the Academy will need to close tomorrow Friday 27th September 

2024. This is due to severe flooding across all buildings on the site, in both Secondary and Primary.   

 

We are working to ensure that disruption is kept to the minimum possible.  Assume we will be open on 

Monday 30th September unless otherwise notified.  

 

For tomorrow, 27th September 2024, we have made the following arrangements, which will come into effect: 

 

• If you need to contact the school during school hours you can ring reception on 0121 475 3881 

• Teachers will be posting all class work remotely via Satchel 1 for secondary school students and Class 

Dojo for primary school students. All students are requested to login to the respective systems and 

complete the work set by their teachers. 

• If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like to collect a packed lunch for them, 

please email post@bournville.fmat.co.uk by 10.00am and we will make the relevant arrangement 

for you to collect this between 12.00 noon and 13.00. 

• We have a duty to continue to safeguard our children and families. Where there are some families 

and children with particularly vulnerabilities, we will be able to offer support in school for those 

children. Please contact 0121 475 3881 form 8.00 am to 9.00 to notify us if you will require this provision.  

 
We apologise to all year 11 parents and students for the inconvenience caused by the extreme weather, 

and we will rearrange this parents evening in due course.  

 

Due to this school closure, we regrettably will also have to postpone our MacMillan coffee morning.  

 

We will be in touch with you via email and through the school website (https://www.bournvilleschool.org/)  

to keep you updated on any developments.  

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Miss M Rooney 

Principal 
 

 

mailto:POST@BOURNVILLE.FMAT.CO.UK
http://www.bournvilleschool.org/
mailto:post@bournville.fmat.co.uk
https://www.bournvilleschool.org/

